




TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Discipline 
 

 It is no accident that the words "disciple" and "discipline" are nearly 
identical. Their relationship in Christian faith and life, however, has fallen 
somewhat out of favor in the past generation, as certain prescribed Church rules 
and regulations have been reduced and relaxed. These rules were often referred to 
as "disciplines." We are mistaken, however, to think that it no longer takes 
discipline to follow Christ.  

 

 The Letter to the Hebrews assures us of that today. Our discipline is more like that of an 
athlete pursuing a victory or a personal best, or a musician striving for a concert career or to master a 
new piece of music. This discipline comes from desire, not from regulations. It was the desire to do the 
will of God that led Jesus on the path to his cross. It is that same desire he encourages in us today: to 
strive to enter through the narrow gate, to find ourselves in the kingdom with a surprising assortment of 
people who are there not because of mere observation of rules, but out of a genuine desire to recline at      
 the table of the heavenly banquet. 

 
 

GOT A SMARTPHONE?  
DOWNLOAD OUR APP! 

Go to your app market and search  
“Notre Dame of Mount Carmel Church”(Be 

sure to enter “Mount” and not “Mt.”) 

A CATHOLIC’S DIVORCE SURVIVAL SERIES 
Bringing hope & healing to divorced Catholics 

 

Divorce affects everyone, whether it's you, 
a family member, friend or coworker.  It 
happens, and it hurts.   This journey can 
help those who have gone through a 
divorce go from pain and loneliness to 
hope and healing.  Practical advice meets 
pastoral care, with the help of experts and 
others who have suffered through divorce.  As they witness to 
their pain and to the redemptive power of Christ, you will identify 
with their journey from heartache to healing.   
 

The 12-week program takes place on Monday evenings, 
beginning Monday, September 19, 2016, 7:30-9pm here at 
Notre Dame.  Register online at www.ndcarmel.com.  If you have 
any questions regarding this program, please contact Patty 
Migliore-Torres at pm1948@att.com or 973-610-3242, or Mike 
Letterese at  mletterese@aol.com or  973-998-0750. 

SAVE THE DATE: 
WOMEN'S CORNERSTONE XVII 

 

Planning is in full swing for our Women's 
Cornerstone XVII retreat “Lead Me, Lord” 
scheduled for Friday evening, October 21 and 
Saturday, October 22, 2016, here at Notre Dame of 
Mt. Carmel.  We invite all women 25 and older who 

have never attended a Cornerstone retreat to join us for this 
awesome spiritual opportunity!  Registration opens September 10, 
2016.  If you have any questions regarding our Cornerstone 
retreat, please visit us on our website at www.ndcarmel.com (click 
on Faith Formation/Adults and select Women's Cornerstone).” 

NOTE ABOUT OUR  
FOOD & CLOTHING COLLECTIONS 

 

A couple of gentle reminders regarding our Food & Clothing 
collection: 
 

Collections take place on the 3rd weekend of each month (food 
bags are given out by our ushers the previous weekend).  In 
order to help us maintain our space in an organized and 
welcoming manner (especially during funerals which can 
happen any day during the week), we would be grateful if these 
donations are dropped off only on the 3rd weekend of the 
month. 

 

To help with the transportation of donations, 
please use the paper bags the ushers hand out 
for food donations (not for  clothing) and 
plastic garbage bags for the clothing 
donations. 
 

We are always so grateful for your donations; 
so many in need right here in our local 

community are served by your generosity! 

SAVE THE DATE: 
9/11 MEMORIAL & MUSEUM VISIT 

  

Join us Wednesday, October 5 for this day of 
remembrance organized by our Social Events 
Ministry and Longs Travel. Visit the National 
September 11 Museum and learn the story of 
9/11 through multimedia displays, archives, 

narratives and a collection of monumental and authentic artifacts. 
The lives of every victim of the 2001 and 1993 attacks will be 
commemorated as visitors have the opportunity to learn about the 
men, women, and children who died. You may also visit the 
Memorial, consisting of twin memorial reflecting pools in the 
footprints of the original twin towers, around which are inscribed 
2,982 names. After time for quiet reflection, proceed to Little Italy 
for an included lunch.  Bus departs our parking lot at 8:30am, 
returning around 5:15pm. Cost per  person is $94.  
  

To make reservations fill out the form available on our  website 
or stop by the table in the Gathering Space September 17 & 18 or 
24 & 25, after any of our weekend Masses. 

GUATEMALA OUTREACH, OFF ON THEIR MISSION! 
 

Our Guatemala Outreach ministry departed this 
Saturday (August 20) for Antigua, Guatemala.  
These 24 disciples will be sharing Christ’s love 
and care as they build four homes this coming 
week for four very deserving families.  Please 
keep them in your prayers for a safe and fruitful 
mission! 
 

Lord of the harvest, protect your disciples. Shield them 
from: danger, disease, deceit, delusion, divisions and 
diversions.  Keep them hopeful in times of disappointment 
and discouragement – those unavoidable realities that 
build character and faith.  Give them determination to 
glorify you, whatever the cost. Amen. 



August 21, 2016 

FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sunday -   
August 21 
 

- Food & Clothing 

7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am, 12:15 pm Mass 
(Mission Weekend Pulpit Talks during all Masses) 
9am & 10:30am Shepherd’s Call 
 

Monday -  
August 22 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 pm Rosary/Novena  
8:30 pm AA 

Tuesday -  
August 23 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 pm Centering Prayer 
7 pm Gift Shop Social 

Wednesday  
August 24 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
 

Thursday -  
August 25 
 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
10:30 am Centering Prayer 
6 pm Yoga 
7:15 pm Scripture/Faith Sharing  
8:30 pm AA / Al-Anon 

Friday -  
August 26 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 am-7 pm Adoration 
11 am Overeaters Anonymous 

Saturday -  
August 27 
 

12:10 Daily Mass 
9:30 am Pat Gawdun Quilting Ministry 
12:40 pm Reconciliation 
5 pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

Sunday -   
August 28 
 

 

7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am, 12:15 pm Mass 
9am & 10:30am Shepherd’s Call 
11 am Teen Choir Rehearsal 

Our Registration for the 2016/2017 Faith 
Formation year is closed.  If you are new to our  
program and would like to register your child, 
please contact Ivette Valori at 
imvalori@ndcarmel.com or 973-538-1358, ext. 121. 
 

Planning and preparation continue to welcome our 
children and families to this new and exciting year of Faith 
Formation, beginning the week of September 18, 2016.  Please 
note that the all session schedules, including our Family Faith 
events, are now available on our website at www.ndcarmel.com 
(click on Faith Formation and select the appropriate category 
under Pre-K through Confirmation).  Be sure to mark these dates 
on your family calendar!  

Please continue to keep our Faith Formation staff  
and catechists in your prayers! 

For the latest view of our parish calendar,  
please visit us at www.ndcarmel.com 

GO TO www.facebook.com/ndcarmel  
and be sure to “LIKE” us! 

OLM/NDMC 2016 - 2017 CYO BASKETBALL 
 

Pre-registration (Required): 
 

We are currently accepting registrations for the 
upcoming 2016-2017 CYO basketball season. 
Pre-registration is required. There will be no 
registrations accepted on tryout dates.  Any 
registration form received after August 31st 
will automatically be placed on a waiting list. 
 

To pre-register: 
 

1. Complete attached registration form, medical waiver and 
parent, player and coach (if applicable) code of conducts.  If 
you are playing CYO basketball for the first time include a 
copy of your child’s baptism certificate. 

2. Include registration fee of $115.00. Make checks payable to 
OLM CYO basketball. 

3. Return to:  M. Holleran, 20 Vincent Terrace, Whippany, N.J. 
07981. 

 

Eligibility/Other Info: 
 

Our 2016/2017 season will begin September 2016! OLM/NDMC 
CYO basketball is open to registered parishioners and school 
attendees of Our Lady of Mercy as well as registered parishioners 
of Notre Dame of Mt. Carmel Church, 4th through 8th grade. 
CYO basketball is competitive. Every tryout attendee is not 
guaranteed a spot on any team.  Players will be placed in the level 
of play that best fits their abilities.  This might result in grade 
specific and/or non-grade specific teams. Every season, age/gender 
group might be a different scenario.  · 
 

Girls Grade 4:  September 11, 2016, 7-8pm 
Boys Grade 4:  September 11, 2016, 8-9pm 
Girls Grade 7/8:  September 18, 2016, 6:30-8pm 
Boys Grade 7/8:  September 18, 2016, 8-9:30pm 
Girls Grade 5/6:  September 25, 2016, 8-9pm 
Boys Grade 5:  October 2, 2016, 7-8pm 
Boys Grade 6:  October 2, 2016, 8-9pm 

 
 

Volunteer Coaches: 
 

If you are interested in coaching CYO basketball please contact us 
immediately in order to meet CYO league certification deadlines. 
All volunteer coaches must complete a coach safety course 
(Rutgers, NYSCA etc..), Paterson Diocese sponsored Virtus 
training offered free at local parishes and a background check. 
For additional information contact Mike Holleran at 973-886-4743 
or Hollerm@verizon.net. 

SHEPHERD'S CALL: 
Making Mass time count - for you AND your little one! 

 

Shepherd's Call gives parents the opportunity to 
attend 9am or 10:30am Sunday Mass without 
distractions, while their little ones (18 months 
through 3 years of age) are offered in our Youth 
Ministry Room a safe environment of loving 

Christian care and spiritual nurturing.  For more information, 
please visit www.ndcarmel.com, or contact Norma Jahl at 
jahl2@verizon.net or Kelli White at kbankert@hotmail.com. 

MEN OF OUR PARISH & NEIGHBORING COMMUNITY:  
SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Have you attended Cornerstone (or some other 
spiritual retreat), and asked the question, “What's 
next?”  If you answered “yes,” we invite you to save 
the date now for “The Road to Emmaus,” a retreat 
prepared and hosted by the men's ministry of our parish. The 
retreat will take place Friday, October 7 to Sunday, October 9, 
2016 at St. Mary's Abbey in Morristown.  More details coming 
soon in our gathering space and on our website! 

TIME TO PICK UP THE DONUTS: CAN YOU HELP? 
 

Won’t you consider helping with this wonderful 
tradition of Sunday donuts & fellowship?  Can you 
take just 20 minutes to pick up the donuts from a 
local bakery on Saturday evening and bring them 
back to the church?  We could use a couple more 
willing souls to join our rotation!  Please call Maria in the parish 
office, at 973-538-1358, EXT. 100, or via email at 
mcaivano@ndcarmel.com and know how grateful your parish 
family will be! 



TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

BE IN HIS PRESENCE 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Fridays, 7am-7pm, in our Chapel 

ARE YOU PLUGGED IN? 
We’re on social media! Follow and join us! 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Be sure to get plugged into a great variety of fresh and up to date 
content (news, pictures, video, insights, thoughts, encouragement, 
humor, etc.)  pertaining to our Catholic faith, the goings-on of 
ND’s parish life (liturgy and events) and life in general! Connect 
to opportunities that will nourish your spirituality and help you be 
better engaged with our faith community!  Find us on: 
  

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/ndcarmel  
 Twitter:  @NDMCCedarKnolls 
 Instagram: NDCedarKnolls 
 

Don’t have a Facebook account? You can still get access to our FB 
content!  Visit facebook.com/ndcarmel, or visit our website at 
www.ndcarmel.com : the Facebook feed is embedded within our 
homepage). 

ST. MARGARET’S ANNUAL CARNIVAL 
6 Sussex Avenue, Morristown, NJ 07960 - 973-538-0874 

 

Join St. Margaret's Annual Parish Carnival, 
Thursday, August 25 - Sunday, August 28.  

Rides, games, Prizes & 50/50 Raffle,  
plenty of American, Central American & South 

American Food!  Come join us!  

HANOVER TOWNSHIP DAY NEEDS YOU! 
 

If you love Hanover Township and you 
love to volunteer, you’re a perfect fit!  We 
need you on Saturday, September 10, 2016 
(rain date: Sunday, September 11) to help 

out at Hanover Township Day  
from 1-5pm at Malapardis Park.   

Call the Recreation Department for more 
information at 973-428-2463. 

JOB BOARD 
 

Looking for a job? Check out our Community 
Job Board available on our website at 
www.ndcarmel.com.  New postings are added on 
the site as we become aware of them.  

 

Do you have a position to fill?  Please let us know!  Send a 
message with the job description and contact information to:  
commsupport@ndcarmel.com.   

IS SOMEONE'S DRINKING CAUSING YOU CONCERN? 
 

Come join the Al-Anon group here at Notre 
Dame.  Meetings are held every Thursday, 
8:30-9:30pm, in Rm. 112.  At Al-Anon 
meetings, the friends and family members of 
problem drinkers share their experiences and 
learn how to apply the principles of the Al-
Anon program to their individual situations. 
Younger family members and friends attend Alateen meetings 
(http://al-anon.org/for-alateen).  Newcomers to  
Al-Anon are often interested in learning from members whose 
personal situations most closely resemble theirs.  After attending 
Al-Anon meetings, they begin to understand how much they have 
in common with everyone affected by someone else's drinking, 
regardless of the specific details of their personal situation. 
Participants learn that they are not alone in the problems they face, 
and that they have choices that lead to greater peace of mind, 
whether the drinker continues to drink or not. 

HUGS OVER HATE 
 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. once 
said, “Darkness cannot drive out 
darkness; only light can do that.  
Hate cannot drive out hate; only 
love can do that." With an 
upcoming election, shootings and 
terrorist attacks occurring across 
the globe, Americans seem to be circulating a lot of opinions 
and hate.  
 

However, one guy by the name of Ken Nwadike is taking  
Dr. King’s advice very seriously through his “Free Hugs 
Project.” (freehugsproject.com). 
 

Instead of putting hate back out into the world, he is 
combating the negativity with hugs. “The way we’re really 
going to find peace is to spread love,” Nwadike says in one of 
his recent YouTube videos. It closes with him holding up a 
sign that reads, “Love is power." Imagine what would happen 
if we all started giving out hugs instead of hate.  We would 
embrace our differences. We would toss out "I love yous" like 
a drunk millionaire tosses out hundred-dollar bills on the way 
to his limo. We would start a movement of offering audacious 
hope for a hurting world in need of healing. 
 

When evil spills out into the world around you, remember it’s 
not the repetition of bad that will clean up the mess.  It’s when 
we choose to give out hugs, love big and create light that we 
begin to overpower darkness and put the world back together 
again. 
 

"Love is power." 
 

Source: Kaley Thompson in People of a Second Chance 

YOUR KIDS WILL THANK YOU FOR GOING ON A 
MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND! 

 

On a Marriage Encounter Weekend, married 
couples can get away from jobs, kids, chores, 
and phones for 44 hours – and focus only on 
each other. If you’d like greater depth, growth, 
and enrichment in your relationship, you’ll like 
the difference a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend can make! For more information, 
contact Janet and Mike Turco at 973-427-7016 
or 609-335-6880, email 

njwwme@peoplepc.com, or go to www.nnjwwme.org.  
 

Military families, are you getting ready to deploy? Is your family 
trying to reconnect after deployment? Marriage Encounter offers 
tools of communication that have kept many military marriages 
strong and happy throughout the ups and downs of military 
service. Contact your local chaplain or call 973-427-7016 or  
609-335-6880 for more information. 
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